
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

March 8-17:  Pastors Mark and Désirée are on vacation. 

March 18:  Stewardship Commission 

March 20:  Session 

March 21:  Lenten Study, 6:00 pm in the parlor 

March 24:  Palm Sunday 

March 28:  Maundy Thursday service at 4:30 pm and Seder meal 

March 29 & April 1:  Church office will be closed 

March 29:  Good Friday service at 7:30 pm 

March 31:  10:00 AM Easter service, followed by an Easter egg hunt for the children 

WINTER WEATHER REMINDER 

Although the weather has been warmer than usual, a surprise snow storm is still         
possible in central Ohio.  Remember, should Madison County reach a Level 2 or 3 due 
to severe winter weather on any Sunday, the in-person church service will be           
cancelled, and the service will switch to Zoom ONLY.  Be sure to keep the email you 
receive with the Zoom connection so you can still attend service on Zoom. 

HUMP DAY LUNCH - Cancelled 

The Hump Day Lunch for March 20 has been cancelled.  The next lunch date is TBA. 

LOCAL MISSIONS 

As we roll into spring, don’t forget about three of our local missions.  Sufficient Grace, 
Raiders Rack, and US Together. 

You will find a list of requested items at each of the tubs that are located in the      
Narthex.  Thank you for your continued support. 

HELP HOUSE MEAL ... A NEW YEAR – ANOTHER MEAL!  

The church is hosting the Loving Kindness meal on April 15.  The following donations 
and volunteers are needed: 

 13 boxes Little Debbie Oatmeal Cookies (regular size) 

 17 pounds of penne pasta 

 6 institutional size cans green beans 

 3-4 SERVERS 2:00-4:00 (in church Narthex).    

Please notify Debbie Blaho if you want to help (email dblaho@columbus.rr.com or call 
(614) 736-5126).  Please have donations to the church by April 7.  Thank you! 

FYI ... The meal for May has been changed to May 6.  Additional information will follow 
next in April. 

WELCOME TABLE MEAL 

The next Welcome Table meal will be on Thursday, April 18.  The menu will be ... 

 Easy Chicken Casserole 

 Green Bean Casserole 

 Outrageous Oatmeal Cookie (or dessert of your choice) 

Look for the recipes at the end of the month.  Remember to use disposable pans if you 
make one of the casseroles.  Any questions, please see Dolly McDonley. 

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING 

The offering for OGHS will be collected on March 24.  The gifts received will go to the 
Presbyterian Disaster Assistance, the Presbyterian Hunger Program, and the Self-
Development of People Program.  If we all do a little, it adds up to a lot!. 
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